
Follow-Up on Financial Aid Seminar Inquiry 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my recent inquiry regarding the 

financial aid seminar at [School's Name]. I am eager to gain more insights on the financial aid 

options available for prospective students. 

If possible, I would appreciate any information on upcoming seminars, application processes, 

and deadlines. Understanding these details will greatly assist us in planning for [Child's Name]'s 

education. 

Thank you for your time and assistance. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


